NOTICE

PUBLIC HEARING

TOWN OF CARTHAGE BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS

February 18, 2019
6:30 P.M.

Notice is hereby given that the Town of Carthage Board of Commissioners has scheduled a Public Hearing on Monday, February 18, 2019 at 6:30 p.m. at the McDonald Building located at 207 McReynolds Street in Carthage.  
The purpose of the Public Hearing is to consider a text amendment that would establish Conditional Zoning as a zoning type that is available in our Development Code. Conditional Zoning allows for more discussion and negotiating when allowing specific uses in any Zoning district. 
Anyone with any questions regarding the proposed Ordinance amendment may call the Municipal Building during regular business hours, Monday through Friday, 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. at 910-947-2331.








Dorothy Dutton, Town Clerk
